
 
 
 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PORT EDWARDS 

Notice of School Board Election 
April 2, 2024 

S.120.06(6)(b) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at an election to be held in the School District of Port 
Edwards on Tuesday, April 2, 2024, the following offices are to be elected to succeed the 
present incumbents listed.   
 A Board Member for the term of three years, to fill the position currently held by 
John Daven, whose term will expire April 21, 2024. 
        NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a Campaign Registration Statement and a 
Declaration of Candidacy must be filed no sooner than December 1, 2023, and no later 
than 5:00 p.m. on January 2, 2024, in the office of the school district clerk. 
 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that if a primary is necessary, the primary will be held 
on Tuesday, February 20, 2024. 
 A description of the school district boundaries can be obtained from the school 
district office. 
 Given under my hand in the School District of Port Edwards on November 15, 2023. 

 Cary C. Hildebrandt,  
School District Clerk 

 


